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FAQs  
STATE GOVERNMENT SUPPORT FOR REGIONAL REX FLIGHTS FOR 
ALBANY, ESPERANCE AND CARNARVON-MONKEY MIA  
 
What is the funding going towards? 
The State Government is providing $3 million in funding to secure Regional Express (Rex) services on 
the regional air routes of Albany, Esperance and Carnarvon-Monkey Mia. 
 
When will these new schedules come into place? 
 
The new schedules for RPT air services to Albany, Esperance and Carnarvon-Monkey Mia will come 
into effect in April 2020 for a period of 3 months, subject to a review and the possibility of extension. 
 
For the flight times and schedules please visit www.rex.com.au 
 
What about urgent medical emergencies? 
If required to be flown to Perth in a medical emergency, the Royal Flying Doctor Service will still be 
providing emergency flights as normal. 
 
Where can I find the new schedules? 

The below agreed services levels will come into place from April 2020, for the full flight schedules 
please visit Rex’s website www.rex.com.au 

• Perth-Albany     4 return air services per week  
• Perth-Esperance    4 return air services per week  
• Perth-Carnarvon-Monkey Mia  2 return air services per week 

 
Are there any restriction for passengers?  

As of 1.30 pm Tuesday 24 March 2020, new border restrictions are in place to help prevent the spread 
of COVID-19. 

Unless exempt, anyone who crosses the border into WA by air will be required to self-isolate for 14 
days. 

If you meet the criteria for Essential Traveller status you may be exempted from the 14-day quarantine 
requirement. 

If you are planning on flying within WA, the public are asked to only travel if it is essential, in order to 
help prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

http://www.rex.com.au/
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Access is also restricted into the following regions: 
• Kimberley (comprising all four local government areas); 
• Shire of Ngaanyatjarraku; 
• Parts of the Shire of East Pilbara that encompass the communities of Jigalong, Martu homeland 

communities and Kiwirrkurra. 

To keep up to date with the latest COVID-19 information and updates please visit 
www.wa.gov.au/covid19 
 
I have a booking with Rex, how do I know if it is still going ahead? 

Rex will be in contact with you if you are impacted by scheduling changes. Please visit Rex’s website 
www.rex.com.au for information.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.wa.gov.au%2Fcovid19&data=02%7C01%7CCoby.Lucas%40transport.wa.gov.au%7Cedbccd2ae4aa462e7e1508d7d1e952d0%7Cced71ed676dd43d09acccf122b3bc423%7C0%7C0%7C637208672416107467&sdata=J9juEe8Back%2FLUA4qrUjVq2pguRxcp0gTgYqvE%2B09Es%3D&reserved=0
http://www.rex.com.au/
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